
FOR REFERENCE ONLY. All information contained herein is deemed current as of date of publication. Classroom distributions and building 
maintenance data are ongoing and subject to revision at any time. Please consult with Issaquah School District staff for the most current information.

2024 MODERNIZATION & CONSTRUCTION BOND
NOVEMBER 5 2024 ELECTION

OVERVIEW
Julius Boehm Pool has served residents of Issaquah since 1972. It was 
renovated in 2015, including reconfiguring and expanding the restroom and 
locker spaces, replacing mechanical system, and undertaking necessary 
maintenance. The pool area was upgraded but not expanded in this project. 
The City of Issaquah has recently obtained grant funding for the facility and 
has begun assessing the pool for potential expansion. 

A recently completed feasibility study determined an approximately 12,500 
SF expansion to the facility could house an additional 8-lane, 25-yard pool 
which would allow Julius Boehm Pool to support an expanded set of aquatic 
programs, including school swim meets. With this addition, the pool could 
expand its service area beyond the boundary of the City of Issaquah to the 
boundary of the Issaquah School District.

JULIUS BOEHM POOL EXPANSION - POTENTIAL COLLABORATION

PLANNED PROJECTS
•	 City of Issaquah Pool Collaboration

PROJECT BUDGET: $10,000,000
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